
 

 

KS1 Newsletter 
Summer Term 1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back for a very short term! This term the theme of our topic is ‘Animal Antics’. 
• In Literacy we are studying non-fiction books about farms and how these books are different from story books. We will 

also be exploring the story of Farmer Duck during our reading sessions. 
• For Numeracy we will be continuing with our number work and how we can use our number skills to help us solve 

problems practically. We will also be focusing on the properties of shape and naming common and 2d and 3d shapes. 
• Through our Animal Antics topic we will be exploring animals that live on the farm, their habitats, and young and how 

to look after them. We will also be using a range of materials, natural and man-made, inside and outside the 
classroom, to create artwork linked to our topic.  

• Swimming, outdoor learning and P.E: Each class will let you know when your PE and outdoor learning days are and if 
your child is swimming this half term 

• Please send a named pair of pumps (or full PE kit if you prefer) if you not already done until it is safe to get changed 
into full PE kit.  For outdoor learning could you please make sure your child has a pair of labelled wellies in school.  
 

We are looking forward to another exciting term and to working alongside you, so please feel free to contact us if you 
have any questions, queries or to share some news from home.   

 


